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CONGRATS EDEN

TAKE A TRIP TO THE
HUNDRED ACRE WOODS

With the start of school around the
corner, Michelle and Harold wanted
to send out a friendly reminder that
their youngest daughter, Eden, is
going into her senior year of high
school. Please be understanding as
hours may change due to events
occurring to celebrate her last year.

Calling all kids! Join us for a wonderful
breakfast with your favorite teddy bear. We
will be making a craft for your teddy bear
to wear followed by a fashion show to show
off your creation. Saturday, September
19th from 8AM - 10AM. We have limited
seating so you must pre-register for the
event.

HOST AN EVENT
We love to host different events whether it is
inside the Tea Room or outside in our
garden. We’ve hosted a variety of events
including: book club meetings, bridal
showers, weddings, gender reveal parties,
red hatter meetings,  support groups, etc. 



PAINT NIGHT
Paint Night is taught by Janeen Hershey . 

For this month’s paintings, we will feature a
unique design. The pattern on the tea cup will be
interchangeable. Allows yours painting to change
with the seasons, holidays, and special occasions.

We will enjoy salad, scones, and clotted cream
inside to start. Then paint outside in the garden.
Plan to end inside with delicious dessert and a
cup of hot tea.

We will be hosting two separate Paint Nights this
month. 

Sunday, September 20th 1PM - 4PM 
Wednesday, September 23rd 6PM - 9PM

Please bring a mask to wear anytime you
are inside the tea room and not seated. As
well as, for instances where distancing may
be limited.
Bring Your Own Wine, wine glasses will be
provided
Seating is limited. Tickets must be
purchased in advance. 
If you are able, please carpool. We have
limited parking available behind the
building. Street parking is also available.

Important Details:


